
Dates for your Diary  

13th May 2024 SAT’s week for Year 6 

20th May 2024 Year 6 Travel to Barcelona 

21st May 2024 Reception Class Vision Screening 

23rd May 2024 Year 6 Return from Barcelona 

24th May 2024 School finishes for Half Term 

3rd June 2024 Children return to school 

*A reminder that 14th June is a training day for staff and therefore school will be closed to children on this day.   

 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Summer Term 4th Edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 10th May 2024  

Nursery 86% 

Reception 79% 
Year 1               100% 
Year 2               94% 

Year 3 89% 
Year 4 91% 

Year 5 91% 
Year 6 93% 

Weekly average 93% 

 

Wow! A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 1 this 

week for winning with 100% 

attendance. 

Very impressive attendance for Year 1.  

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Tasnim 

Reception Chris 

Year 1 Aarif 

Year 2 Byer 

Year 3 Lacey 

Year 4 Lena 

Year 5 Jessica 

Year 6 Vinnie 

Hi Arp Jiri 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson: 

At last, the warm weather is here so I hope you get the 

opportunity to spend some time outdoors this weekend. 

We are so lucky to have such wonderful outdoor grounds at 

Broadwood and it is a joy to see the children playing so 

happily in their outdoor play and learning.  

Due to Mrs Smith (in Nursery) securing a grant from the 

National Forestry Scheme, we have managed to create a 

lovely play/sensory room. The Centre for Life also donated 

their play shop from their original play zone; which is a 

super addition in this space. One huge benefit to this new 

room is that the Early Years children have to walk past my 

office to get to it, so Broadie and I get to see the children 

more regularly now. Always a highlight of my day!                                  

It is also a joy to see the younger children overcoming their 

nervousness around Broadie - He even joined us in 

assembly today and slept in front of all of the children 

(there was no food for him!!!).  

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is excellent attendance  

 

Good Luck Year 6 

A huge ‘Good Luck’ to our Year 6 children 

for next week as many of them will be 

taking their SAT’s tests. Mr Forster and Mrs 

Pick have worked extremely hard to fully 

prepare the children and I have no doubt 

they will all be great!  We will see them all 

at 8am on Monday for a lovely breakfast.                          


